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General enquiry form - Ref. 9087582

Customer
First Name
Name

My enguiry is

Twould like to be contacted by

Tim
Bywater-Lees

I watched on BBC London New the story
regarding Athlone House and the proposal
that it should be knock down. I am not a
resident of Camden nor a regular visitor to
the Heath however [ am concerned about the
flouting of the planning rules. When the
original planning proposal was accepied the
restoration of the existing building must have
been considered a viable proposition. That it
has been allowed to decay without attention
suggests that this was the original intension
all along. If allowed this will effectively
make all planning rules unenforceable. In this
light I suggest that if the house cannot be
saved the original conditions for planning
consent have not been met and the recently
constructed houses should be knocked down;
unlikely I know but I sure that the original
building is not beyond repair. Whether it is
commercially viable is a separaie question
and should not be an issue at this point of the
argument.
I also find the statement of being replaced by
a 'high quality design’ being a little
iguous, What does it mean? The Gurkin
esign. Does il relate to
materials and if would it include a marble
clad monstrosity?

Address

About this form

WD3 7BX

17 Nightingale Court,
Nightingale Rd
Rickmansworth
WD3 7BX

Contact the duty planner
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Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE
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